
Newsletter 29.11.2019 

 Emerald News 

Over the last couple of weeks we have been learning split digraphs a_e, e_e, i_e, o_e and 
u_e (pronounced u_e like cube or June) in phonics. We have to split up the letters with one 
sound because they are naughty. The children have been human words to help learn the 
new sounds making sure they split up the naughty twins.  

 

 

 

 

  

 

In geography we have been learning about the directions North, East, South and West. We 
have also been sorting different physical and human features of the world. It would be great 
to be spotting these as you are out and about.  

The children have had a go at writing sentences using ‘and’ as a compound and are 
beginning to get familiar with the story of the ‘Snail and the Whale’ through acting and 
drawing storyboards. If you read a newspaper at home then sharing this would be useful to 
their learning next week.  

We will be selling Christmas items after school Monday 9th December NOT at the 
Christmas fair this year.  

We will be selling artwork based on Van Gogh’s sea scape the children are creating and 
snowmen magnets made of clay! If you would like the buy the two together it will be £5. 
All money goes towards the children’s learning resources and environment immersion!  

       
Christmas performance dates: Monday 9th December @2:00pm  

                                                     Wednesday 11th December @10:00am 

Miss Tyler   


